
Children’s Rights Week is about celebrating learning  
 
This year, Children’s Rights Week is being celebrated from 18 to 24 November under the 
theme “Every child has the right to learn”. We all learn things everywhere in our daily lives: at 
home, at day care, at school, at work and in our leisure time. During Children’s Rights Week, 
let’s all reflect on the importance of learning to well-being and development and celebrate the 
opportunities it offers. 

The aim of the theme week, which is celebrated annually in connection with World Children’s 
Day of 20 November, is to raise awareness of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child, 
especially among children and young people. In the Municipality of Tuusula, we celebrate the 
week as part of our Child-Friendly Municipality work. We offer children and young people a 
wide range of opportunities to stop and reflect on this important topic. Our day care centres, 
schools and youth centres let children and young people have their voices heard. 

World Children’s Day will be celebrated jointly at Tuusula Main Library on Wednesday, 20 
November from 15:00 to 18:00. Read more about the week’s events in Tuusula’s events 
calendar and join in! 

More information about the Municipality of Tuusula’s Child-Friendly Municipality work: 
Acting Development Manager Markus Torvinen, 040 314 3410, markus.torvinen@tuusula.fi 
Education Specialist Laura Aalto, 040 314 3485, laura.aalto@tuusula.fi     
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https://tapahtumat.tuusula.fi/fi-FI/page/66c5e8375451f007e8d54b7b?count=24&sort=creationDate&reverse=true
mailto:markus.torvinen@tuusula.fi
mailto:laura.aalto@tuusula.fi

